Untitled

MEMORANDUM

To: House Committee on Health Care
From: Joseph Eusterman MD
Subject: HB2922

Date: May 13, 2012

With respect, in my opinion, the current huge efforts using the CCO
approach to fix the terribly inept health care non-system in Oregon, (and the
nation) has already clearly proven to be, as predicted, incremental and
fractured.

HB 2922 is the solution.

Thank you.
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